
-Doors are open and supervision begins at 8:30
-School starts at 8:40am.
-Late arrivals please come through office doors and check in with
the office staff to let us know you are here

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE

MORNING ARRIVAL

UPCOMING
EVENTS

SCHOOL DISMISSAL

September 2024 

WELCOME
BACK

WELCOME
BACK

TO SCHOOLTO SCHOOL

Sept 18- Parent Council 6PM

Sept 19- Terry Fox Run

Sept 20- No School

Sept 27 - Orange Shirt Day

Sept 30 - No School (National

Truth and Reconciliation Day)

Coming Up....

Oct 1 & 2 - Picture Days

Oct 4 - POWER Assembly

Oct 11 -No School

Oct 14 - No School

(Thanksgiving)

Oct 25 - No School

Oct 31 - Halloween
Please communicate directly to the

teacher or call the office when the
usual after-school plans have changed

for your child. We need parental con-
sent to change the plan via phone,

message or email.
Thank you for your help to keep dis-
missal for your child’s after-school

plans go smoothly each day! 
We appreciate it!

Dear JDES Families,
Welcome to the new school year! We’re excited to start another year of learning with
you and your children.. After a refreshing break, we’re energized and ready to dive into
new experiences and challenges. Our hallways are sparkling, classrooms are refreshed,
and, most importantly, we’re looking forward to reconnecting with old friends and
meeting new ones.
We’re also pleased to introduce some new faces to the JDES staff this year. Please join
us in welcoming Mrs. Marais, who will be working with our students in grades 1 and 2;
Ms. Hileman, who will be teaching in grade 2; and our new Family School Wellness
Worker, Ms. Walkey.
At JDES, our mission is to ignite and nurture a passion for learning within a supportive
and collaborative environment. We’re committed to helping students develop into
critical thinkers, caring individuals, and lifelong learners. Our dedicated and
compassionate staff are here to support your child, creating an atmosphere where
learning is both enjoyable and inspiring.
Here’s to a fantastic year ahead!
Warm regards,
Kory Sholdice
Principal - Jessie Duncan Elementary





For families with students who are returning this
year...

Please ensure your child has access to technology,
walking field trips and more... by completing your
annual school re-enrollment and consent form. 

To access the form, go to www.cesd73.ca and click
on “PowerSchool” in the quick links drop down
menu. After you login to PowerSchool, click on
“School Engage” and look for the bell icon at the
top right hand corner. This is where you will see
your incomplete forms.

We ask parents to submit this form every year, or
more often as changes occur in relation to their
child. The form provides updated contact and
medical information, as well as consents to
Technology Use, FOIP (Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy), Media, and Walking Field
Trips. Your consent is needed annually in order for
your child to participate at school. 
Thank you in advance!






